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Buenos Aires, 21 november 1955.=

Professor
HANS THIRRING, Director,
Institute for Theoretical Physics

Tostrts

Dear Prof. Thirring, ,

We would very much appreciate your kindly
forwarding to us a copy of your technical paper presented at
the atomic Energy in Industrial Conference Board, held in New
York on October 26-28, 1955, entitled:

"THE NON-WEAPONS POTENTIALS OF THERMONUCLEAR ENERGY"

Thanking you beforehand for the attention
given to the aboverequest, remain, L ;

Yours very truly,

Comisién Nacional de la Energfa Atémica
Avda. del Libertador Gral. San Martin 8250
Buenos Aires, Argentina



